Illegal Logging Law Enforcement Livelihoods
And T
Getting the books illegal logging law enforcement livelihoods and t now is not
type of challenging means. You could not solitary going similar to ebook growth
or library or borrowing from your connections to right to use them. This is an
entirely simple means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online
proclamation illegal logging law enforcement livelihoods and t can be one of
the options to accompany you as soon as having additional time.
It will not waste your time. endure me, the e-book will entirely song you
supplementary issue to read. Just invest little period to right of entry this
on-line message illegal logging law enforcement livelihoods and t as
competently as review them wherever you are now.

Informal Ethnic Entrepreneurship Veland Ramadani 2018-10-03 This book presents
a curated collection of research on ethnic entrepreneurship, focusing on the
informal sector. The common theme of the expert contributions is that
entrepreneurial motivation to start informal business is paramount to ethnic
groups. In particular, the book explores the factors influencing ethnic groups
to start informal businesses and how this creates innovative business activity.
It also charts the evolution of ethnic entrepreneurship and informal businesses
in advanced and emerging economies; the diversity of entrepreneurial
strategies; the economics of co-ethnic employment; and the issues surrounding
immigrant entrepreneurship. The book is a valuable resource for researchers in
the field of informal ethnic entrepreneurship, as well as for policy makers and
entrepreneurs.
The Asian Tsunami S. K. Jayasuriya 2010-01-01 The 2004 Asian tsunami was the
greatest natural disaster in recent times. Almost 230,000 people died. In
response, governments in Asia and the broader international community announced
large aid programs. The resulting assistance effort was one of the largest
humanitarian programs ever organised in the developing world. This book
discusses the lessons of the aid effort for disaster protection policy in
developing countries.
Lessons for REDD+ from measures to control illegal logging in Indonesia
Luttrell, C., Obidzinski, K., Brockhaus, M., Muharrom, E., Petkova, E.,
Wardell, A., Halperin, J. 2011-01-01
Private or Socialistic Forestry? Matti Palo 2012-02-15 While deforestation
continues at an alarming rate around the world, discussions on the range of
underlying causes continue. The premise is that studying successful transitions
from deforestation to sustainable forestry ex post in Finland can provide novel
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insights into how deforestation in the tropics might be reduced in the future.
Our fundamental question here is why Finland succeeded to stop deforestation
for a century ago and why not the same is feasible in the contemporary tropical
countries? This book presents a novel integrated theory within which this case
study on Finland and contemporary modeling of underlying causes of tropical
deforestation are developed. Finland remains the world’s second largest net
exporter of forest products, while maintaining the highest forest cover in
Europe. A transition from deforestation to sustainable industrial forestry took
place in Finland during the first part of the 20th century. The underlying
causes of this transition are compared via our theory with deforestation in 74
contemporary tropical countries. Both appear similar and support our theory.
The interaction of public policies and market institutions has appeared to be
critical during this transition. The study’s findings suggest that private
forest ownership with a continuous increase in the real value of forests and
alleviation of poverty under non-corruptive conditions has been a necessary,
but not a sufficient, condition for this transition. In a parallel way public
policies have also proved to be a necessary, but not sufficient, condition in
this transition. The conclusion is that socialistic forestry along with
corruption is artificially maintaining too low values in the tropical forests.
The opportunity cost of sustainable forestry remains too high and deforestation
by extensification of agriculture therefore continues. The prevailing
socialistic forestry with dominating public forest ownership is by purpose
maintaining administratively set low stumpage prices leading to low value of
forests, wide corruption and continuous forest degradation and deforestation.
An effective remedy – to raise the value of forests - is found to be within
forestry.
Realising REDD+ Arild Angelsen 2009-01-01 REDD+ must be transformational. REDD+
requires broad institutional and governance reforms, such as tenure,
decentralisation, and corruption control. These reforms will enable departures
from business as usual, and involve communities and forest users in making and
implementing policies that a ect them. Policies must go beyond forestry. REDD+
strategies must include policies outside the forestry sector narrowly de ned,
such as agriculture and energy, and better coordinate across sectors to deal
with non-forest drivers of deforestation and degradation. Performance-based
payments are key, yet limited. Payments based on performance directly
incentivise and compensate forest owners and users. But schemes such as
payments for environmental services (PES) depend on conditions, such as secure
tenure, solid carbon data and transparent governance, that are often lacking
and take time to change. This constraint reinforces the need for broad
institutional and policy reforms. We must learn from the past. Many approaches
to REDD+ now being considered are similar to previous e orts to conserve and
better manage forests, often with limited success. Taking on board lessons
learned from past experience will improve the prospects of REDD+ e ectiveness.
National circumstances and uncertainty must be factored in. Di erent country
contexts will create a variety of REDD+ models with di erent institutional and
policy mixes. Uncertainties about the shape of the future global REDD+ system,
national readiness and political consensus require  exibility and a phased
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approach to REDD+ implementation.
OECD Trade Policy Studies Illegal Trade in Environmentally Sensitive Goods OECD
2012-09-20 In this report, evidence-based on customs data and information from
licensing schemes is used to document the scale of illegal trade, as well as
the economic and environmental impacts of such trade.
Carbon Sinks and Climate Change Colin A. G. Hunt 2009-01-01 The importance of
this book lies in being one of the first comprehensive attempts to summarise
major findings in the field of carbon sinks and climate change. . . The book
also deals comprehensively with the present and future role of forests in
climate change policy and practice. . . This timely book is essential reading
for policy decision-makers and foresters alike. Wasantha Athukorala, Economic
Analysis and Policy Reforestation and avoiding deforestation are methods of
harnessing nature to tackle global warming the greatest challenge facing
humankind. In this book, Colin Hunt deals comprehensively with the present and
future role of forests in climate change policy and practice. The author
provides signposts for the way ahead in climate change policy and offers
practical examples of forestry s role in climate change mitigation in both
developed and tropical developing countries. Chapters on measuring carbon in
plantations, their biodiversity benefits and potential for biofuel production
complement the analysis. He also discusses the potential for forestry in
climate change policy in the United States and other countries where policies
to limit greenhouse gas emissions have been foreshadowed. The author employs
scientific and socio-economic analysis and lays bare the complexity of forestry
markets. A review of the workings of carbon markets, based both on the Kyoto
Protocol and voluntary participation, provides a foundation from which to
explore forestry s role. Emphasis is placed on acknowledging how forests
idiosyncrasies affect the design of markets for sequestered carbon. The
realization of forestry s potential in developed countries depends on the depth
of cuts in greenhouse gas emissions, together with in-country rules on
forestry. An increase in funding for carbon retention in tropical forests is an
immediate imperative, but complexities dictate that the sources of finance will
likely be dedicated funds rather than carbon markets. This timely and
comprehensive book will be of great value to any reader interested in climate
change. Policy-makers within international agencies and governments, academics
and students in the fields of geography, economics, science policy, forestry,
development studies as well as carbon market participants and forest developers
in the private sector will find it especially useful.
Routledge Handbook of Transnational Organized Crime Felia Allum 2021-11-09 This
fully revised new edition provides a definitive and holistic overview of
Transnational Organized Crime (TOC) in a world in which right wing populism has
gained ground, trade wars are increasing, climate change is a reality and Covid
poses a challenge for years to come. Updated to reflect the changing world
environment, the book includes new chapters on issues such as criminal network
analysis, environmental crime, cybercrime, people smuggling, drugs activities
in the modern world, the relationship between organized crime and corruption,
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anti-organized crime resilience and the effectiveness of the fight against
organized crime. New country case studies have also been included. The handbook
is presented in six sections: • Concepts, theories and laws • Origins and
manifestations • Contagion and evolution • Intensity and impact • Governance •
Reaction and future Truly interdisciplinary in nature, the handbook features
contributions from an international team of experts, working in different
academic disciplines and within varied law enforcement agencies. It will appeal
to scholars, policymakers and practitioners in International Law, Global
Governance, International Political Economy and Security Studies.
Global Environmental Forest Policies Constance McDermott 2010 This book
provides a uniquely detailed and systematic comparison of environmental forest
policies and enforcement in twenty countries worldwide, covering developed,
transition and developing economies. The goal is to enhance global policy
learning and promote well-informed and precisely-tuned policy solutions.
Tropical Ecosystems in the 21st Century Tom Fayle 2020-03 Advances in
Ecological Research, Volume 62, the latest release in this ongoing series,
covers a long list of topics, including Monitoring tropical insects in the 21st
Century, The distribution and structure of long-term and large-scale fire
manipulation experiments, The Agua Salud Project: Basic and applied research
informing management of tropical landscapes for the 21st century, Conservation
strategies and principles for tropical forests, Assessing forest quality using
satellite remote sensing data: A test case using the Sabah Biodiversity
Experiment, eDNA approaches to understand the current state and future of
biodiversity of the Amazonian biome: pitfalls, improvements and challenges, and
much more.
The Global Forest Sector Eric Hansen 2013-12-04 Changes in production, demand,
supply, and trade patterns; the impact of green building and bioenergy on
industry practices and policy infrastructure; and new economies with production
advantages and large consumption bases all present challenges and opportunities
in the forest sector. With contributions from leading experts in academia and
professional organizations, The Global Forest Sector: Changes, Practices, and
Prospects fills a gap in the literature that is preventing students, scholars,
and policy makers from developing a timely, structured, big-picture view of
forest sector business. In addition, the book reviews current thinking on a
wide variety of business management issues in the forest sector. The book
covers managing change in the global forest sector and the impact of
globalization on forest users. It discusses markets and market forces, new
products and product categories, and the influence of China and Russia. The
book then examines the environmental paradigm, including environmental
activism, sustainability, and the impact of green building and bioenergy. The
book concludes with coverage of the role of information technology, corporate
social responsibility, innovation, and next steps. Overall, this book helps
readers both develop a bird’s eye view of the changes surrounding the forest
sector as well as have a magnified view of numerous managerial issues
associated with these changes. The content paints a picture of the current and
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changing forest sector including the state of forests, the nature of markets,
the newly emerged patterns of stakeholder impact, and evolution of key business
practices. It provides the foundation needed to develop the conservation-based
economy required for future success in the global forest sector.
Transnational Crime and Criminal Justice Marinella Marmo 2016-04-13 Providing
you with a wide-ranging introduction to key international issues in crime and
its control, this book covers all essential theories, and clearly explains
their relevance to the world today. Going beyond just looking at organized
crime, the book covers a range of topics including: Human rights Terrorism
Trafficking Cybercrime Environmental crime International Law Plenty of case
studies and examples are included throughout, including the Bali 9, Rana Plaza
and the shooting of Charles De Menezes , and tips on further reading make it
easy to know where to go to engage with more debates in the field. Making sure
you’re up to date with current issues, this book will be essential reading for
students in Criminology and Criminal Justice, as well as those in Law and
International Relations.
Governance of the Illegal Trade in E-Waste and Tropical Timber Lieselot
Bisschop 2016-03-09 This book responds to the call for more research on
transnational environmental crime and its governance by investigating the
illegal trade in electronic waste (e-waste) and tropical timber, major forms of
transnational environmental crime. The book is based on a qualitative multimethod research combining document analysis, interviews with key informants and
field visits. Bisschop focuses on the flows that pass through the research
setting of the Port of Antwerp (Belgium) and those between Europe and West and
Central Africa. The study examines the emergence and social organization of
these transnational environmental flows, illustrating that although profit or
lure play a very important role, a range of factors on individual,
organizational and societal levels together provide the motivations and
opportunities. Building on these insights, the book addresses the governance of
these two cases. The responsive regulatory pyramid and networked governance are
used as theoretical frameworks for this analysis. This book is essential
reading for scholars and academics interested in transnational environmental
crime and corporate crime, as well as governance studies.
Crime, Security and Global Politics Anja P. Jakobi 2020-03-04 This engaging new
textbook presents a comprehensive, nuanced and multidimensional perspective on
global crime and its governance. As global criminal activity becomes
increasingly sophisticated and elusive, so the means to counter it must adapt.
Every day our news media is dominated by incidents that span countries and
continents, often presented as an all-encompassing threat orchestrated by
societal outsiders. If not in the news, global crime is sensationalised in our
film and television industry, and it can be difficult to gain a true
understanding of what global crime is and how it is combated. Featuring the
latest research and informed by a wide range of theoretical perspectives, this
text masterfully makes sense of a range of issues from global environmental
crime and human trafficking, to the global trade in drugs and cybercrime. This
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pathbreaking text analyses why global crime is important, the obstacles faced
in countering it and accounts for the difficulties in securing cooperation
across states. Comprehensive and accessible, this authoritative textbook is the
perfect companion for students and scholars who are interested in this still
evolving issue of international relations and global politics.
The Decentralization of Forest Governance Moira Moeliono 2012-05-31 'This book
provides an excellent overview of more than a decade of transformation in a
forest landscape where the interests of local people, extractive industries and
globally important biodiversity are in conflict. The studies assembled here
teach us that plans and strategies are fine but, in the real world of the
forest frontier, conservation must be based upon negotiation, social learning
and an ability to muddle through.' Jeffrey Sayer, senior scientific adviser,
Forest Conservation Programme IUCN - International Union for of Nature The
devolution of control over the world's forests from national or state and
provincial level governments to local control is an ongoing global trend that
deeply affects all aspects of forest management, conservation of biodiversity,
control over resources, wealth distribution and livelihoods. This powerful new
book from leading experts provides an in-depth account of how trends towards
increased local governance are shifting control over natural resource
management from the state to local societies, and the implications of this
control for social justice and the environment. The book is based on ten years
of work by a team of researchers in Malinau, Indonesian Borneo, one of the
world's richest forest areas. The first part of the book sets the larger
context of decentralization's impact on power struggles between the state and
society. The authors then cover in detail how the devolution process has
occurred in Malinau, the policy context, struggles and conflicts and how
Malinau has organized itself. The third part of the book looks at the broader
issues of property relations, conflict, local governance and political
participation associated with decentralization in Malinau. Importantly, it
draws out the salient points for other international contexts including the
important determination that 'local political alliances', especially among
ethnic minorities, are taking on greater prominence and creating new
opportunities to influence forest policy in the world's richest forests from
the ground up. This is top-level research for academics and professionals
working on forestry, natural resource management, policy and resource economics
worldwide. Published with CIFOR
Illegal Logging Luca Tacconi 2012 First Published in 2007. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Decentralization of Forest Administration in Indonesia Christopher M. Barr
2006-01-01 Since the collapse of Soehartos New Order regime in May 1998,
Indonesias national, provincial, and district governments have engaged in an
intense struggle over how authority and the power embedded in it, should be
shared. How this ongoing struggle over authority in the forestry sector will
ultimately play out is of considerable significance due to the important role
that Indonesias forests play in supporting rural livelihoods, generating
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economic revenues, and providing environmental services. This book examines the
process of forestry sector decentralization that has occurred in post-Soeharto
Indonesia, and assesses the implications of more recent efforts by the national
government to recentralize administrative authority over forest resources. It
aims to describe the dynamics of decentralization in the forestry sector, to
document major changes that occurred as district governments assumed a greater
role in administering forest resources, and to assess what the ongoing struggle
among Indonesias national, provincial, and district governments is likely to
mean for forest sustainability, economic development at multiple levels, and
rural livelihoods. Drawing from primary research conducted by numerous
scientists both at CIFOR and its many Indonesian and international partner
institutions since 2000, this book sketches the sectoral context for current
governmental reforms by tracing forestry development and the changing structure
of forest administration from Indonesias independence in 1945 to the fall of
Soehartos New Order regime in 1998. The authors further examine the origins
and scope of Indonesias decentralization laws in order to describe the legalregulatory framework within which decentralization has been implemented both at
the macro-level and specifically within the forestry sector. This book also
analyses the decentralization of Indonesias fiscal system and describes the
effects of the countrys new fiscal balancing arrangements on revenue flows
from the forestry sector, and describes the dynamics of district-level timber
regimes following the adoption of Indonesias decentralization laws. Finally,
this book also examines the real and anticipated effects of decentralization on
land tenure and livelihood security for communities living in and around
forested areas, and summarizes major findings and options for possible
interventions to strengthen the forestry reform efforts currently underway in
Indonesia.
The Emerald Handbook of Crime, Justice and Sustainable Development Jarrett
Blaustein 2020-11-18 This volume brings together a diverse collection of essays
that critically examine issues relating to crime and justice in the United
Nations 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. Chapters examine the issues
that practitioners face in working to advance this agenda and the possibilities
that exist to advance sustainable development outcomes.
Timber Peter Dauvergne 2013-04-25 Timber is a vital resource that is all around
us. It is the house that shelters us, the furniture we relax in, the books we
read, the paper we print, the disposable diapers for our babies, and the boxes
that contain our cereal, detergent, and new appliances. The way we produce and
consume timber, however, is changing. With international timber companies and
big box discount retailers increasingly controlling through global commodity
chains where and how much timber is traded, the world's remaining old-growth
forests, particularly in the developing world, are under threat of disappearing
- all for the price of a consumer bargain. This trailblazing book is the first
to expose what's happening inside corporate commodity chains with conclusions
that fundamentally challenge our understanding of how and why deforestation
persists. Authors Peter Dauvergne and Jane Lister reveal how timber now moves
through long and complex supply chains from the forests of the global South
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through the factories of emerging economies like China to the big box retail
shelves of Europe and North America. Well-off consumers are getting
unprecedented deals. But the social and environmental costs are extraordinarily
high as corporations mine the world's poorest regions and most vulnerable
ecosystems. The growing power of big retail within these commodity chains is
further increasing South-North inequities and unsustainable global consumption.
Yet, as this book's highly original analysis uncovers, it is also creating some
intriguing opportunities to promote more responsible business practices and
better global forest governance.
Forging a Socio-Legal Approach to Environmental Harms Tiffany Bergin 2017-06-14
Environmental harms exert a significant toll and pose substantial economic
costs on societies around the world. Although such harms have been studied from
both legal and social science perspectives, these disciplinary-specific
approaches are not, on their own, fully able to address the complexity of these
environmental challenges. Many legal approaches, for example, are limited by
their inattention to the motivations behind environmental offences, whereas
many social science approaches are hindered by an insufficient grounding in
current legislative frameworks. This edited collection constitutes a pioneering
attempt to overcome these limitations by uniting legal and social science
perspectives. Together, the book’s contributors forge an innovative socio-legal
approach to more effectively respond to, and to prevent, environmental harms
around the world. Integrating theoretical and empirical work, the book presents
carefully selected illustrations of how legal and social science scholarship
can be brought together to improve policies. The various chapters examine how a
socio-legal approach can ultimately lead to a more comprehensive understanding
of environmental harms, as well as to innovative and effective responses to
such environmental offences.
Environmental Governance and Common Pool Resources Michael Faure 2017-09-07
This book analyses the drivers of specific common pool resource problems,
particularly in fisheries and forestry, examining the way in which private and
public regulation have intervened to fight the common pool resource problem by
contributing to the establishment and maintenance of property rights. It
focuses on the various forms of regulation that have been put in place to
protect fisheries and forestry over the past decades – both from a theoretical
as well as from a policy perspective – comparing the concrete interaction of
legal and policy instruments in eight separate jurisdictions.
Forests and Rural Development Jürgen Pretzsch 2014-01-21 This book provides an
overview of the complex challenges and opportunities related to forest-based
rural development in the tropics and subtropics. Applying a socio-ecological
perspective, the book traces the changing paradigms of forestry in rural
development throughout history, summarizes the major aspects of the rural
development challenge in forest areas and documents innovative approaches in
fields such as land utilization, technology and organizational development,
rural advisory services, financing mechanisms, participative planning and
forest governance. It brings together scholars and practitioners dealing with
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the topics from various theoretical and practical angles. Calling for an
approach that carefully balances market forces with government intervention,
the book shows that forests in rural areas have the potential to provide a
solid foundation for a green global economy.
Politics and Governance in Indonesia Muradi 2014-06-05 How does an
authoritarian state reform its police force following a transition to
democracy? In 1998, Indonesia, the third largest country in the world, faced
just such a challenge. Policing had long been managed under the jurisdiction of
the military, as an instrument of the Suharto regime – and with Suharto
abruptly removed from office, this was about to change. Here we see how it
changed, and how far these changes were for the better. Based on direct
observations by a scholar who was involved in the last days of the New Order
and who saw how the police responded to regime change, this book examines the
police, the new regime, and how the police was disassociated from the military
in Indonesia. Providing a comprehensive historical overview of the position of
police in this change of regime, the book focuses on two key areas: the
differences between local and national levels, and the politicisation
associated with decentralisation. Arguing that the disassociation of the
Indonesian National Police from the military has achieved only limited success,
the book contends that there is continued impetus for the establishment of a
professional police force and modern and democratic policing, which will entail
effective public control of the police. A pioneering study of the police in
Indonesia, examining key issues in the post-Suharto era, this book will be of
interest to scholars of Southeast Asian politics and of policing and politics
in the developing world.
Environmental Crime and Social Conflict Avi Brisman 2016-03-09 This impressive
collection of original essays explores the relationship between social conflict
and the environment - a topic that has received little attention within
criminology. The chapters provide a systematic and comprehensive introduction
and overview of conflict situations stemming from human exploitation of
environments, as well as the impact of social conflicts on the wellbeing and
health of specific species and ecosystems. Largely informed by green
criminology perspectives, the chapters in the book are intended to stimulate
new understandings of the relationships between humans and nature through
critical evaluation of environmental destruction and degradation associated
with social conflicts occurring around the world. With a goal of creating a
typology of environment-social conflict relationships useful for green
criminological research, this study is essential reading for scholars and
academics in criminology, as well as those interested in crime, law and
justice.
Water, Governance, and Crime Issues Katja Eman 2020-07-23 This book provides an
overview of crimes involving water, including pollution, illegal dumping, and
supply chain disruption from a criminological perspective. It examines a
multifaceted issue from a comparative policy perspective supplemented with
individual case studies to provide insights on the magnitude of the problem as
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well as possible solutions and policy recommendations. As growing populations
and economic sectors continue to put unprecedented pressures on water supplies,
the book aims to contribute to a better understanding of the problem in order
to ensure the sustainability, long-term viability, and equitable use of this
essential resource. The first part of the volume examines criminological and
policy perspectives, including an overview of regulatory approaches,
privatization of water resources, and the scope of the criminal problem in this
area. The second part presents informative case studies from a variety of
different regional and social contexts. Finally, the editors present an outlook
in policy and enforcement improvements. This work will be of interest to
researchers in criminology, criminal justice, public policy, and comparative
law, as well as those studying environmental regulations and sustainability.
Water, Governance and Crime Issues is a much needed addition to the growing
original contributions of green criminology. This volume captures the complex
landscape of water crimes, including the numerous disparities and inequalities
of there being too much water in some places and too little in others amongst
the many complexities. The edited collection also covers conceptual issues
(i.e. water as a human right) as well as practical hurdles (i.e. the challenges
in keeping statistics on offences) and real world examples. Many of the
chapters are likely to introduce readers to new issues and the interplay with a
myriad of traditional problems – corruption, organised crime, privatisation,
and terrorism. I agree with the editors and authors that water crime issues
deserve further scientific study and this provides a solid starting point. -Dr.
Tanya Wyatt, University of Northumbria Population growth and urbanization, more
frequent droughts due to climate change, the privatization of and unequal
access to water resources and increasing water pollution are just some of the
contemporary and future challenges relating to water crimes. Water, Governance
and Crime Issues speaks to the scientific relevance of water for (green)
criminology as well as the policy implications of water crimes. Several of the
cases in this edited book refer to countries and regions we do not usually hear
about and yet are perfect illustrations of the challenges faced in governing
and studying water crimes. -Dr. Lieselot Bisschop, Erasmus School of Law
Justice in the Forest Marcus Colchester 2006-01-01
Illegal Logging and Related Trade Sam Lawson 2010
Forests, Business and Sustainability Rajat Panwar 2015-12-14 Forests are under
tremendous pressure from human uses of all kinds, and one of the most
significant threats to their sustainability comes from commercial interests.
This book presents a comprehensive examination of the interactions between the
forest products sector and the sustainability of forests. It captures the most
current sustainability concerns within the forestry sector and various
sustainability-oriented initiatives to address these. Experts from around the
world analyze interconnected topics including market mechanisms, regulatory
mechanisms, voluntary actions, and governance, and outline their effectiveness,
potential, and limitations. By presenting a novel overview of the burgeoning
field of business sustainability within the forestry sector, this book paves a
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way forward in understanding what is working, what is not working, and what
could potentially work to ensure sustainable business practices within the
forestry sector,
CIFOR annual report 2007: pathways to impact Cifor 2006-01-01 Forests and
governance. Forests and environment. Forests and livelihood. How we work.
Mutual legal assistance to strengthen Indonesia-ASEAN forest governance Anna
Christina Sinaga 2014-09-26 Key points: With diverse transboundary links in
environmental crimes increasingly prominent, there is a need to identify tools
to enhance international or regional cooperation in order to strengthen forest
enforcement. Mutual legal assistance (MLA) has particular potential to
facilitate cooperation across jurisdictions. Provisions on dual criminality and
predicate offenses often limit the scope for MLA on forest-related crimes, both
within Indonesia and in partner countries. Proactive establishment of bilateral
MLA agreements could strengthen MLA use, including with countries where the
financiers and traders often reside and bank. Existing platforms provide
opportunities to operationalize country commitments to international
cooperation on environmental topics.
Global Political Economy John Ravenhill 2020-03-30 An expert team of
international authors present a diverse and comprehensive selection of theories
and issues, carefully brought together by experienced editor John Ravenhill.
Crucially, debates are presented through a critical lens to encourage students
to unpack claims, form independent views, and challenge assumptions. This text
is the only introduction to global political economy that lets students learn
from the very top scholars in the field. Now in its sixth edition, this highly
successful textbook has been thoroughly updated with contemporary real word
examples, including the impact of the Trump administration, Brexit, and
economic nationalism. Furthermore, new analysis has been added on the
international political economy of work, labour, and energy. This ensures that
Global Political Economy is the most up-to-date and relevant textbook on the
subject available. This book is supported by online resources designed to help
students take their learning further.
The Domestic Market for Small-scale Chainsaw Milling in Cameroon Paolo Omar
Cerutti 2011-01-01
Green Development Bill Adams 2008-07-30 The third edition retains the clear and
powerful argument of previous editions, but has been updated to reflect
advances in ideas and changes in international policy. Greater attention has
been given to political ecology, environmental risk and the environmental
impacts of development.
The Environmental Crime Crisis United Nations Environment Programme 2015-05-31
This report focuses on the far-reaching consequences of the environmental crime
phenomenon we face today. The situation has worsened to the extent that illegal
trade in wildlife's impacts are now acknowledged to go well beyond strictly
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environmental impacts - by seriously undermining economies and livelihoods,
good governance, and the rule of law. The consequences are increasingly
evident: illegal wildlife trafficking constitutes a barrier to the achievement
of both sustainable development and environmental sustainability. The illegal
trade in wildlife and environmental crime are now widely recognized as
significant threats on a global scale, to be tackled with urgency. However the
responses to date, in terms of impact on the ground, have been too modest, and
inadequate to the scale and growth of the threat to wildlife and the
environment. A fuller understanding of the phenomenon of illegal wildlife trade
is necessary to design and further strengthen - and accelerate - an effective
strategy to successfully tackle the issue at all levels and with all means
possible. A global and holistic response needs to be implemented to support
national, regional and international efforts by strengthening and synchronizing
actions targeting coherent environmental legislation, poverty alleviation and
demand reduction.
Green Harms and Crimes R. Sollund 2016-01-12 The book presents discussions of
the application of Stan Cohen's theories alongside empirical contributions in
the fields of critical and green criminology. Taken together, the authors
critically address harms and crimes against the environment, as well as against
human and nonhuman victims.
Timber Trafficking in Vietnam Ngoc Anh Cao 2018-02-09 This book is the first
systematic investigation into the problem of timber trafficking in Vietnam,
providing a detailed understanding of the typology of, victimization from, and
key factors driving this crime. The book first reveals a multifaceted pattern
of timber trafficking in Vietnam, comprising five different components:
harvesting, transporting, trading, supporting, and processing. It then assesses
the crime’s victimization from timber trafficking. Thanks to the employment of
a broad conceptual framework of human security, Cao reveals that timber
trafficking has substantial harmful impacts on all seven elements of human
security: economic, food, health, environmental, personal, community, and
political; whilst being closely interconnected, they vary between different
groups of victims. Cao concludes by offering five solutions to better control
of timber trafficking in the context of Vietnam, which crucially involve
refining the current policy framework of forest governance and improving the
efficiency of law enforcement. A wide-ranging and timely study, this book will
hold particular appeal for scholars of green criminology and environmental
harm.
International Forest Policies in Indonesia: International Influences, Power
Changes and Domestic Responses in REDD+, One Map and Forest Certification
Politics Agung Wibowo 2016-01-07 The political contention that considers
forests to be mere economic assets to achieve state welfare has slowly changed
into a more conservative view since the Ninth World Forestry Congress in Mexico
in 1985 rightly acknowledged that there has been severe tropical forest
destruction and environmental deterioration around the globe.
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REDD, Forest Governance and Rural Livelihoods Oliver Springate-Baginski
2010-01-01 Experiences from incentive-based forest management are examined for
their effects on the livelihoods of local communities. In the second section,
country case studies provide a snapshot of REDD developments to date and
identify design features for REDD that would support benefits for forest
communities.
Annual Report Center for International Forestry Research 2007
Climate Change: Global Risks, Challenges and Decisions Katherine Richardson
2011-03-03 Providing an up-to-date synthesis of all knowledge relevant to the
climate change issue, this book ranges from the basic science documenting the
need for policy action to the technologies, economic instruments and political
strategies that can be employed in response to climate change. Ethical and
cultural issues constraining the societal response to climate change are also
discussed. This book provides a handbook for those who want to understand and
contribute to meeting this challenge. It covers a very wide range of
disciplines - core biophysical sciences involved with climate change
(geosciences, atmospheric sciences, ocean sciences, ecology/biology) as well as
economics, political science, health sciences, institutions and governance,
sociology, ethics and philosophy, and engineering. As such it will be
invaluable for a wide range of researchers and professionals wanting a cuttingedge synthesis of climate change issues, and for advanced student courses on
climate change.
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